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A Christmas Message: From Shalom Ministries Executive Director 
 
As we (I) look forward to the celebration of the birth of our Lord and Savior, I also feel 
the importance to reflect on the blessings Shalom Ministries has experienced from the 
efforts of our Core Team and volunteers over the past several months.  
 
Each member of our team has met the challenges of producing and delivering nutritious 
meals during the uncertainties caused by the coronavirus, the weather and the 
changing demands for food, not to mention the challenges caused by a fire and major 
damage to the church building. 
 
I also cannot forget the positive impact our board of directors have played in the 
success of our Dining with Dignity program by providing the operational functions and 
leadership needed to sustain the needs of those who suffer food insecurity in our 
community.  
 
I look forward to a promising future and wish each and all a Christmas filled with 
happiness and many blessings as we move forward into another year. 
 
Most Sincerely yours,  
 


